
Legal Notice 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Canton Village Board of Trustees will hold a public 

hearing on Monday, March 18, 2019, at 6:15pm, in the Board Room of the Municipal Building at 

60 Main Street, Canton, New York 13617, to receive public comment concerning the subdivision 

proposed for the property at 96-98-100 Miner Street in the Village of Canton (Title owner is 

Linda Fay; Village Tax Parcel #88.050-3-44.1). The property consists of approximately 3.5 

acres. The currently proposed subdivision (Phase I) would result in the creation of two new 

separate parcels, each with frontage on Miner Street. The first parcel would be located at the 

southeasterly corner of the property, with 86.02’ of frontage on Miner Street, and containing 

11,230 square feet. The second parcel would be located at the northeasterly corner of the 

property, with 90’ of frontage on Miner Street, and containing 13,512 square feet (a wood-frame 

dwelling is located on this parcel). A map of the Phase I project may be viewed at the Village 

Clerk’s office.  

 

Date: February 28, 2019    Sally Noble 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


